
FULLERTON JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT .
1051 West Bastanchury Road • Fullerton, California 92833 Office of the Superintendent

(714) 870-2801
smclaughlin@fjuhsd.org

August 21, 2023

Dear FJUHSD Staff Members, Students, and Parents/Guardians,

Good morning, we hope everyone had a safe night as Tropical Storm Hilary passed through our community. We continued
to monitor our sites and local conditions throughout the night and into this morning. Thankfully, the storm moved through
with little to no impact on our schools and facilities, and therefore we will be open today for our regular school day,
August 21, 2023.

We would like to thank our school staff for their diligent efforts in helping to monitor and coordinate our efforts
throughout this weekend and into this morning. We continue to be grateful to our city and community partners for helping
to provide up to date information and ongoing support as we open our schools this morning.

Thank you all for your continued patience during this unprecedented time, and we look forward to seeing everyone very
soon.

Sincerely,

Steve McLaughlin, Ed.D.
Superintendent


